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3. Mr. Ken Robinson, Liberal Member for Etobicoke-Lakeshore, 
reguested information on the activities of Unicef relating 
to its fund-raising activities and its presence in 
Kampuchea (Cambodia).
M. Ken Robinson, député libéral d*Etobicoke-Lakeshore, a 
demandé des informations sur les activités de l1UNICEF 
concernant ses collectes de fonds et sa présence au 
Kampouchia (Cambodge).

The amount of money raised by Unicef at Hallowe'en is still 
being counted and the final figure is expected in January. 
Last year $1,300,000 was collected and it is estimated 
that at least the eguivalent will be raised this year. 
Between 92 and 93% of this money is used for projects for 
children in developing countries. Over one million 
Canadian children raised this money. It is a unique 
program unegualed in scope or interest by any other 
country. The NGO Division of CIDA matches this money 
dollar for dollar. The Hallowe'en collection as such 
was not slated for Cambodia. It is an annual event for 
all children.
Attached for your information is a list of voluntary 
agencies' assistance for Kampuchea.
An important question of principle is involved in 
suagesting that CIDA recommend to an NGO Unicef or any 
other how or where they should spend their funds. The 
NGO Division of CIDA responds to initiatives taken by the


